
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE  
of 

 Public Meeting  
 

February 24, 2025 @ 6:00 pm 
 

 

Notice is hereby given that a PUBLIC MEETING will be held on February 24, 2025 at 6:00 p.m. 
in the Council Chambers of City Hall, 424 – 3rd Avenue West, Prince Rupert, B.C.  

 
The purpose of this meeting is to hear public feedback on Zoning Bylaw Amendment Bylaw No. 
3557, 2025. 
 
If you have any questions please contact Rosa Miller, Director of Corporate & Legislative 
Services/Corporate Officer at 250-627-0963, or email rosamaria.miller@princerupert.ca.  
 
 
 
 
 
 

Rosamaria (Rosa) Miller  
Director of Corporate & Legislative Services/  

Corporate Office 
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